
 
 

June 2, 2017 
Announcement 1388 

 

Update Regarding Electronic 837I Inpatient Claims with  

ICD-10 Codes 

Update to Web Announcement 1083:  Electronic 837I inpatient claims with dates of service in the October 1, 

2015, through December 28, 2015, date range billed with ICD-10 procedure codes that were not processed 

appropriately by the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) have been automatically reprocessed.  

Many of these claims would have been denied with edit code 0155 (Procedure requires authorization).  Paid claims 

have been reprocessed to capture ICD-10 codes correctly.  Results of the reprocessed claims appear on remittance 

advices dated June 9, 2017. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1083_20160223.pdf

